
HIA has built mutual trust with the schools which agree to interact with foreign 

schools. We do not only ask schools to accept school exchange programs, but we 

have also visited schools again and again and have tried to build a consensus with 

each of them. 

The school is not the facilities for sightseeing. Therefore, the cancellation of the 

school exchange program is not tolerated. 

We have consulted with the school in advance, arranged school exchange programs 

carefully, and our staff members attend the school exchange program. 

Through this process, we have gained trust from each school. 

And we think that between us and travel agencies like you, we need to build good 

relationships as well. 

By submitting the correct application form and exchange data through email or phone, 

we will be able to prevent the cancellation of the school exchange programs. 

Thank for your understanding. 

 

 


